
 

Nicky Sofroniou 

Land to the Rear of  

17 Frognal NW3 6AR 

31/10/2019 

To whom it may concern,  

Reference: Endoscope Survey of Tree (T6)   

Following an initial EA survey undertaken on the 15/10/2019, it was recommended that an 

endoscope survey of T6 be carried out before any works commence. 

The endoscope survey of T6 was carried out on 30/10/2019 by myself (supervised by Martin 

O’Connor). No bats or evidence of bats using the tree were found. 

It is recommended that T6 is removed as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Regards, 

 

www.cherryfieldecology.co.uk 

kate@cherryfieldecology.co.uk or 07307611304 
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